
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 10, 2014 
 
 
The Three Lakes Sanitary District has requested that 
residents living within the district please run a pencil-
sized stream of water from their lowest possible faucet 
in the house until further notice.  Credit will be given for 
usage.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Three 
Lakes Sanitary District at 715-546-3748.  
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